
MSBO School Finance Committee Minutes 
Online Zoom Meeting 

 
February 19, 2021 

 
 
The meeting opened at 09:30 a.m. with Bob Dwan from MSBO and Stacey Viers, 
President, giving a welcome. 
 
Legislative Update with Jeff Cobb, MASB 
 
Presentation by Kevin Walters, MDE 
 
Presentation by Chris May, MDE 
 
CRF Funds deadline was extended to December 31, 2021. Subrecipient monitoring by 
MDE related to CRF will be completed after FY21 FID is completed. 
 
MSBO Update by Bob Dwan 
Upcoming meeting with state budget office next week, line item by line item.  Highlights: 

 90/10 count is coming back, superblend is out, 11d has been eliminated 
 We do not have a district by district budget 
 Audit is due November 1, FID is the first business day in November 
 GSRP proposed at the foundation allowance ($1025 increase) 

April 21 and 22 will be live sessions for MSBO conference.  Everything will be recorded 
and you can watch through the end of June. 
 
Roundtable discussion was offered. 
 
March 19th is the next meeting at 9:30. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:30 a.m. 
 
Submitted by: 
 
Carol Laux (Secretary) 
Director of Finance, Carrollton Public Schools 


